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The members of the Security Council thanked acting Special Representative of the Secretary General Stephanie Williams and the United Nations Support Mission in Libya (UNSMIL) for all their work.  
 
The members of the Security Council recognised the important role of neighbouring countries and regional organisations in support of UN efforts. 
 
The members of the Security Council emphasised that a successful political process was essential for the stability and future prosperity of Libya and noted the progress made by the Libyan Political Dialogue Forum so far. They called for a redoubled effort by the Libyan participants. 
 
The members of the Security Council underlined the importance of a credible and effective Libyan-led Ceasefire Monitoring Mechanism and looked forward to a comprehensive report by the Secretary-General on the proposals for effective ceasefire monitoring under the auspices of the United Nations.
 
The members of the Security Council called for the withdrawal of all foreign fighters and mercenaries from Libya in line with the ceasefire agreement reached by the Libyan parties on 23 October, the commitments of the participants of the Berlin Conference and the relevant United Nations Security Council resolutions. 
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